Fast-Tracked Supportive Housing

Municipalities are partners in the development
of supportive housing. The Province will fund
pre-development costs to ensure city-owned
sites will be ready for construction within a

year. Four communities will be targeted initially:
Vancouver; Victoria; Surrey; and Kelowna.

Related successes over the past year

» Purchase of 11 Single Room Occupancy hotels in Vancouver and
Victoria to help preserve this important source of affordable housing.

« People found new homes in 225 housing units at 7 new supportive
housing developments that completed construction this year.

- A commitment to create more than 2,300 housing units with supports

for the homeless.
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